
FAQ

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD BRING TO AWANA? Your child should wear their t-shirt each week.   They should
also bring their handbook (all ages) and a Bible (Sparks and T&T).

IS THERE ANY FLEXIBILITY WITH THE AGE GROUPINGS? We group kids according to their age/grade.
Awana materials are age appropriate and are designed to give our clubbers plenty of activities and extra
challenges during their time in the club. If we make an exception for one child, then it will be difficult to not make
exceptions for others. Children will be grouped according to their grade in school, and in Cubbies, the age range is
4 years through pre-K.

SHOULD I HELP MY CHILD MEMORIZE AT HOME? Yes! The more you help at home, the more successful your
child will be.

HOW WILL INFORMATION BE COMMUNICATED? We primarily use the Facebook page and the church app to
communicate weekly and upcoming events or special reminders. Please make sure that you have asked to join the
Wellspring AWANA Facebook page and have your notifications ‘on’ for the Wellspring Kids/Parents.

DO I NEED TO STAY IN THE BUILDING WHILE MY CHILD IS IN AWANA? No. But we do ask that ONE parent
or guardian (older sibling 6th & up is also fine) come into the building for both check in and check out. Please be on
time for pick up at 6:15PM.

IS THERE A SCHEDULE OR PARTICULAR PACE FOR THE HANDBOOKS? Yes!~ Each group has a set
schedule for the night.  These schedules will be provided, and will also be easily located on Facebook and on the
Wellspring app.

MY CHILD REALLY STRUGGLES WITH SCRIPTURE MEMORY. HELP!
We have 2 main suggestions.
First of all, make it fun. Click here for a list of ways to make scripture memory fun for your kids.
vibrantchristianliving.com/games-memorize-bible-verses

Another important factor in learning….Drip, don’t pour.
Work on verses, one phrase at a time, every day. For example, at bedtime, say the first few words of a verse and
on the next night, say the first few words again and add the next few words and so on. Posting the verses where
they can see them regularly also helps. Try a dry erase marker on the bathroom mirror or index cards in the car.

WHAT IS FAST TRACK?
Fast Track is available at the beginning of the night (4:30-4:45pm) in the cafeteria.  If you miss a night or the
clubber wasn’t able to finish a section, these sections can be made up and said to leaders before the night starts.
This allows for the leaders and clubbers to focus on the section assigned that night during handbook time.  By
staying on track by using Fast Track, the clubbers can easily earn the Quarterly prize and stay on track for finishing
their book.

WHY SHOULD MY CLUBBER PARTICIPATE IN THE THEME? We have designed each quarter to have dress up
nights, special game nights, special treat nights, mission nights, craft nights and verse competition nights.   The schedule
is provided quarterly, and will be available on the Facebook page and the app.  Reminders will also be given weekly.   By
participating, the clubber gets points to earn a quarterly prize.  This also provides a sense of belonging to the kids as
they participate together.   (NOTE: On dress-up nights, if they wear their shirt and dress up, they get double points.)


